
10/11/20 

Dear Parents Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is Principal Robert 
Florio with your weekly update: 

• WE have completed 7 weeks of a nine-week quarter. Please check your students grades in Portal 
– contact teacher via email if you have any questions and concerns. Encourage your student to 
attend Extended Learning after school in Media Center after school at 2 pm to 3 pm Monday 
through Thursday 

• Any technological issues with computers, connectivity or hotspots please email Mr. Brad Gatie 
at gatieb@pcsb.org or Mr. Michael Burress at burressm@pcsb.org directly for help and 
assistance 

• Congratulations to our Lady Royals Volleyball team for their successful winning regular season 
and their number 2 seed in the district playoffs. Special shout out to seniors Adrianna Para, 
Breana Lloyd, Meadow Harting, Niki German and Kennedy Thatcher for their outstanding 
contributions to our team and school. We are proud and fortunate to have you represent our 
school and community 

• Seniors – Monday October 12th is the last day for senior pictures. Seniors needing a picture need 
to schedule a time through Leonards.com 

• October is PSAT month – we are administering the PSAT on three different dates:  
o Wednesday 10/14 all 10th grade face to face students and 11th grade students who 

opted-in 
o Saturday 10/17 My PCS students that opted in will be tested 
o Thursday 10/29 all 9th grade face o face students will test 

• Home football this Thursday at 7 pm vs. St. Petersburg High School. Tuesday our Lady Royal 
Volleyball team takes on St. Petersburg in the District Semi-finals at St. Petersburg HS at 8 pm. 
Tickets will not be sold at gate and can be purchased through gofan.com. Information and 
schedules available on our website 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high spirits! 

See you at the top! 
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